
Dear Sir, 
I am writing to regarding to the visa capping bill 2010. 
I have studied in Australia for two years in hairdresser. After I finished 
my study, I applied for the PR on 27th,Dec 2009.I love the job as a 
hairdresser and am keeping working in that trade. Also, I love Australia 
lifestyle and its friendly people as well as the beauty views. I have two 
jobs now, one is full time as a hairdresser and another is part-time as 
a shop keeper. God knows how hard I work to make money to buy an apartment 
and I am thinking start a family with my boyfriend here. If the bill were 
pass, I have to go home within 28 days, leaving my broken heart here. We 
do some contribution to Australia and we hope Australia could think about 
ours from human beings. This bill does unfair to us. So I don’t agree that 
it’s a good idea to cap the applicants who have met your requirements at 
the monument we applied for PR. 
Thank you for your time and thinkable. 
Regards  
 
 


